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COP.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.
6th March, 1936,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of Mr. Sellex's
letter of the 3rd instant respecting the Formal Investigation
into the lose of the s.s. “VARDULIA®, ‘and with regard to your

-nguiry I am directed to im‘a 66 that Yyou should consult
with My, Cheetham, Pr Surveyor for the Bristol Channel
Forts, in respect of any assistance which may be required
during the absence of Mr, Sellex and Hr, Paton in attending to
give evidence at the Investigation.

I amy Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.
The Surveyors,
SWANSEA,
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